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08 February 2021, Lausanne 

 

Estonian Deaf Sport Union 
 
Dear President, 
 
International Committee of Sports for the Deaf (ICSD) confirms that on 29 January 2021, Plural 
Committee of the 2021 Summer Deaflympics received the ICSD Letter concerned with the safety 
and health of deaf athletes, teams, families, organization, volunteers and spectators from all over 
the world during COVID-19 pandemic. The ICSD suggests them to consider postponing the 2021 
Summer Deaflympics to 2022.  
 
Understanding the reasons and accepting the request of the ICSD, it was decided that the event 
should take place between the 01 and 15 May 2022 in Caxias do Sul, Brazil. 
 
The decision to postpone it is due to restrictions caused by the COVID-19 pandemic. As vaccination 
around the world presents significant differences between one country and another, the measure 
seeks to guarantee a longer time for the immunization of the world population. It mirrors the need to 
rank human health and efforts to stop this virus spreading above any other consideration. 
 
The ICSD will continue to monitor the official updates of COVID-19 so that the health and safety of 
everyone continues to be cared for. We believe it is an assertive decision that will bring great benefits 
in relation to the organization and preparation of deaf athletes. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Dmitry Rebrov 
Chief Executive Officer 


